
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE OF 
BUDGET COMMITTEE MEETING 

 
 
A public meeting of the Budget Committee of Crook County Road Agency, State of 
Oregon, to discuss the budget for the fiscal year July 1, 2024, to June 30, 2025, will be 
held at the COCC Crook County Open Campus, located at 510 SE Lynn Blvd, Prineville, 
OR, 97754. The meeting will take place on May 13, 2024 at 9:00 a.m. The purpose of 
the meeting is to receive the budget message and to receive comment from the public on 
the budget. This is a public meeting where deliberations of the Budget Committee will 
take place.  Any person may appear at the meeting and discuss the proposed budget with 
the Budget Committee. A copy of the budget document may be inspected or obtained 
after May 13, 2024, at 200 NE 2nd Street, Prineville, Oregon between the hours of 8:00 
a.m. and 4:30 p.m. or online at co.crook.or.us. Join this meeting via Zoom: 1- 253-215-
8782; Meeting ID: 955 6329 0079; Meeting Passcode: 997359. Notice of publication is 
available at co.crook.or.us/news.  


